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194th Chung Pyung 40-day Workshop International Members at Azalea Garden 

 

Right before the Purification Azalea Festival for the Inheritance of Heavenly Fortune, the international 

members of the 194th Chung Pyung 40-day Workshop went to the Azalea Garden located at the Entrance 

of Cheon Jeong Gung Museum to take photographs. 

 

 
 

The Azalea Garden is a place where True Parents often takes a stroll and takes photograph. Prior to the 

Seonghwa, True Father often came to this Garden with True Mother and enjoyed the beautiful Azaleas. 

 

The 40-day Workshop trainees are participating in the workshop really well and also working hard during 

dedication to prepare for the Special Great Works. We hope to see you soon! 

 

 

 


